
TWENTY-EIGHTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME – OCTOBER 13, 2019 
 

  

WEEKLY MASS SCHEDULE 

Tuesday October. 15th, St. Teresa of Jesus (Obl Mem) 

9:00 a.m. +Larry Cyr & Deceased Members 
of Kowalchuk Family 

Wednesday October 16th, St Hedwig (Opt Mem)   

9:00 a.m. +Mel Ruller 
(Dorothy Ruller & Family) 

Thursday, Oct 17th, St. Ignatius of Antioch (Obl Mem) 

6:30 p.m. 
7:00 p.m. 

Eucharistic Exposition & Adoration 
+Adam Kaminski 
 (Bernie Kaminski & Family) 

Friday, October 18th, St Luke (Feast) 

9:00 a.m. +Patricia Witmer 
(Eugene & Lynn Kraemer) 

Saturday, October 19th    

5:00 p.m. +Brani Petrov 
(Sue Petrov & Family) 

Sunday, Oct 20th Twenty-Ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

St. Martin’s 
9:00 a.m. 
St. Mary’s 
11:00 a.m. 

For the Living & Deceased 
Members of the Parish 
For the Living & Deceased 
Members of the Parish 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

YOUR OFFERINGS: 
 

St. Mary’s, October 5th & 6th:       
59 Weekly Offerings   $        1,259.00  
Loose                                                               48.50 
4 Needs of the Canadian Church    75.00 
   Total:  $       1,382.50 
 
 
St. Martin’s October 6th: 
12 Weekly Offerings   $        365.00        
Loose        7.75 
5 Building Maintenance            195.00 
1 Needs of the Canadian Church  25.00 
   Total:  $         592.75 
 
 
 
DIOCESAN PRAYER CALENDAR: 

Monday: Rev. Lech Wycichowski, C.R. 
Tuesday: Rev. Jerome Mascarenhas, O.C.D. 
Wednesday: Missionaries 
Thursday: Rev. Venil D’Souza 
Friday: Rev. Brian Quigley, M.C.C.J. 
Saturday: Rev. James Malone 
 
 

OCTOBER IS THE EXTRAORDINARY 
MISSIONARY MONTH: 

Next Sunday is World Mission Sunday. Every 
parish across the globe will celebrate this event. It is 
a global sign of the Universal Church and mission. 
On this day, Pope Francis invites all Catholics to 
contribute to a special collection for the 
Propagation of the Faith. Your support will help 
missionaries in proclaiming the Gospel of joy and 
peace around the world. Please join in this special 
day that unites Catholics from all over the world 
through prayer and care for the Church’s mission. 
Your donations will support churches, hospitals, 
schools and train seminarians and religious 
Brothers and Sisters in Asia, Africa, Latin America, 
Oceania, and some of our Canadian dioceses. 
Saint Marie of the Incarnation, ad gentes 
missionary model!  
 

********** 
 

ST. MARY'S ANNUAL FALL BAZAAR AND DRAW: 

will be held on Saturday, October 26th at St. Mary 
School from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. Lots of fun for 
young and old. Silent Auction, Loonie Table, Bake 
Table, Craft Tables, Religious Articles, Children's 
crafts and games, and of course our annual draw 
with many cash prizes. Lunch of Beef on a Bun 
$15.00 or Hot Dog $6.00 including salad, dessert 
and drink will be served from 11:00 a.m. to 1:30 
p.m. 
 

DRAW TICKETS are available on the table at the 
back of the church. We ask each family to consider 
taking at least two books to sell. Sold tickets stubs 
may be returned to the collection basket at any 
time, up to and including next weekend, October 
19 & 20.  
 

ST MARY’S SCHOOL ME TO WE CLUB will once 
again this year be accepting non-perishable food 
items during the bazaar. The children will also have 
their own bake sale available and will be selling 
handmade scrunchies, bracelets and grab-bags in 
support of the Me to We charity efforts. 
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CALLING ALL BAKERS: Donations of pies, 
cookies, squares, cakes and any other baked goods 
will be gratefully accepted for our bake sale table at 
the bazaar once again this year. Any baked goods 
donations can be dropped off to the school the 
evening before the bazaar. 
 

THE BAZAAR NEEDS, YOUR HELP - You, the 
parishioners of St. Mary's can help by contributing 
new goods or funds for the silent auction and/or 
loonie table. We ask that you personally consider 
donating a new item or asking local businesses and 
companies to contribute using the approach letter 
on the table at the back of the church. We are 
asking you to share your skills by signing up to help 
run the different areas of the bazaar. Sign up sheets 
for bake table donations and to volunteer your 
skills are on the table at the back of the church. 
Contact Mary Clark at 519-846-9541 if you wish 
more information. Let her know what business you 
have approached or to make a personal donation. 
Thank you for your support of our annual 
fundraiser. 

********** 
 

CATHOLIC RESOURCES: 

Did you know there are reading resources available 
to all parishioners right here at St. Mary’s and St. 
Martin’s? The Catholic Register newspaper 
publishes news and human-interest stories with 
both a national and international Catholic 
perspective. Newspapers are available every week 
free of charge for parishioners to take home. Pick 
one up today from the racks at the back of the 
church.   

 

********** 
 

VOCATION SEEDS: 

How has Jesus touched you and made you whole? 
In gratitude, ask Him how He would like you to 
respond. Could Jesus be calling you to follow him 
as a priest, sister, brother or deacon? Contact Fr. 
Michael King, Vocation Director, Diocese of 
Hamilton 905-528-7988 
Email: vocations@hamiltondiocese.com 
 

 
 

ST MARY’S CWL IS CELEBRATING 100 YEARS! 

The year 2020 marks the 100th anniversary of the 
installation of St. Mary’s Catholic Women’s League. 
We are so excited to be celebrating 100 years of 
service in God’s name and in reverence to our 
patroness, Our Lady of Good Counsel, to our 
church, our country and those in need around the 
world. 
We have great plans to mark this milestone and are 
asking all St. Mary’s parishioners to help us.  
Among other plans, starting in October, we will be 
striving to collect 100 items each month for the 
benefit of the Wellington Food Bank. In 
consultation with the Food Bank we will advertise 
what item they are in most need of at that particular 
time, to be collected throughout the month and 
delivered to the Food Bank by our parish 
volunteers.  
Can you help us? The CWL would be so 
appreciative if all St. Mary’s parishioners would 
support us in our endeavours throughout the year. 
Please place any donations in the large bin in the 
foyer of the church. 
OCTOBER’S DONATION NEED: Shampoo and 
Conditioner   
 
Please Keep Our Recently Deceased in Your 

Prayers: Beatrice Onyeanuna, Barry Culbert and 
Maria Magdalena Bodai 
 

       UPCOMING EVENTS 
IN THE PARISH 

     UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Oct 21  Scripture Study Group resumes each Monday 
at 9:30 a.m. in the St. Mary’s rectory meeting 
room. All welcome. 

Oct 22 Knights of Columbus Meeting – St. Joseph’s 
parish hall after 7:00 p.m. Mass 

Oct 26 Annual Fall Bazaar & Draw – St. Mary’s 
School, Elora. 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

Oct 30 St. Vincent de Paul Meeting – St. Joseph’s 
parish hall after 8:30 a.m. Mass. 

Nov 3 Knights of Columbus Charity Breakfast – St. 
Joseph’s Parish Hall, Fergus – 10:00 a.m. till 
12:30. 

 


